
MEMO 
 

   To: Legislative Council  
   From: John Andrews, Director 

   Date: September 10, 2013 
   Re: FY14 Cycle 1 RCGP Funded Communities 
 
 
 
The Fiscal Year 2014 Cycle 1 funding recommendations are enclosed for the Arkansas 
Rural Community Grant Program.  By the August 16th deadline, 34 complete and 
eligible applications were received with over $347,000 in requests.  Funds available this 
cycle for distribution in the areas of fire protection and community development totaled 
$166,000.00.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Andrews, Director  
Department of Rural Services 
 
Enclosures 
























